
What is a Routing Study? 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG), 
operators of the B-Line public transit system, is 
performing a system-wide, in-depth routing study. 

This study evaluates: 
	 How riders use the B-Line system
	 What routes best serve riders
	 How to improve user experience

To find out more, ask questions or make comments:

JOIN US ONLINE VIA ZOOM

THURSDAY  

July 14
5:00–6:30 PM

REGISTER: 
bit.ly/BCAGBLINE

Does B-Line move you?

ROUTING STUDY
PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

www.bcag.org

• Visit www.blinetransit.com
• Email Sara Cain at scain@bcag.org
• Call (530) 809-4616

Brought to you by:

Scan the 
QR Code to 

register!

What happens at a workshop?
This public workshop will include: 
	 An agency presentation of the existing conditions 

analysis
	 Time for riders and stakeholders make comments 

about issues like safety, efficiency and scheduling
	 A discussion on the future of transit in Butte County

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtdeigrDopE9XX6_eLGu_thC4cbxnyiVaU
www.bcag.org

